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Dear Visitor, 

 

Thank you for taking time to visit the website of our great school.  Countryside High School has over 40 

years of rich tradition and has been one of the most prestigious schools in Pinellas County since its 

inception in 1980.  C-side is fortunate to be home to over 1,800 Cougars each day and the campus is 

vibrant with activity at all times of the day and night.  We like all of our Cougars to be the very best that 

they can be at Countryside High School.  As a result, our Cougars are very competitive in almost 

everything and have a strong reputation of success both in the academic and athletic arenas.  

 

We have a little bit of everything for everyone here at Countryside High School.  The performing and 

visual arts departments are outstanding and annually recognized for their in-house productions.  

Countryside High School also has a strong roster of Advanced Placement and dual enrollment courses, as 

well as a nationally recognized technology program (iSTEM).  We have a renowned annual College and 

Career Fair and host many district and regional events.  Our Cougar country has remained very strategic in 

offering a variety of academic and enrichment programs to keep our traditional educational program 

attractive to all learners.  We will continue to keep running into the future, preparing each Cougar for the 

post-secondary world.  

 

We are fortunate to be located in beautiful Clearwater, Florida on the east coast of Pinellas County.  Our 

campus is pristine, filled with sprawling oak trees, palm trees, and an array of stunning native courtyards.  

If you are a prospective family, please feel free to reach out to our administration for a school tour as you 

will not be disappointed.  Thank you again for visiting our site. 

 

Go Cougars! 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Taylor K. Henderson, Sr. 

Principal 

Countryside High School 

 

 

 

 


